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Comments: I am writing to ask you to keep permanent climbing equipment out of wilderness areas. The

Wilderness Act prohibits structures in  Wilderness areas and permanent anchors and other left behind equipment

should not be allowed. Climbing is a perfectly acceptable activity but that activity should not be allowed to trash

Wilderness by leaving equipment behind. 


